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I'wo St. Petersburg Student Ambassadors
Coming te Florida in September

Two Russian high school siudents we coming “from St. Peteisbuiiy
tn St Paterchirg™ ac nart nf the nian tn celehrate the anniversaries of
the “Namesake Cities” Polina Kormil and Dina Urich were selected
in a competition to identify the best English language high schoo!
students in St. Petersburg, Russia from more than 180 contestant

They have received invitations from about a dozen schools in
Pinellas County tovisit classes and share their knowledge about
Russia and to learn more about American schools. Russian Heritage
members and friends will have a chance to meet Polina and Dina
at the September 7 meeting at the Palladium Theater, and there are
still opportunities to host the girls for a meal, and/or an evening or
possibly a weekend outing. We are trying to arrange a trip to
Orlando. If you are not sure you would like to go vourself, you
~~ight consider sponsoring them with tickets to one of the theme
parks. Questions about the plans should be directed to Nadia
Yevstigneyeva (727-733-1480) or Bill Parsons (727-867-9148).

St. Petersburg, Florida “stars™ on Russian TV

The city of St. Petersburg, Florida has become much better known
to viewers of Russian TV this year. Two national TV stations (NTV
and ORT) produced programs about our city and its 100 year
anniversary, and local visitors to Russia have been covered in
numerous stories about our joint celebrations. The city delegation
headed by Mayor Rick Baker visiting Russia in early May was
covered in several segments of the news, and most recently the
symposium in St. Petersburg on the theme of the Two St. Petersburgs
made the national news as well. (see page 4). If you want to see the

‘gments made here in Florida, come to the September 7 meeting at
e Palladium. If President Putin and President Bush come to St.
Petersburg, Florida in late September, or later this year, that will also
give our city great coverage by the Russian and American medis’

.



Two Opportunities to Study Russian
Language and Culture

The non-credit conversational Russian class announced
n the last Russiun Heritage Newsletter begins Wednesday, August
27 at Lakewood Community School (1400-54™ Avenue South in St.
Petersburg) from 5:30 to 8:30 p.m. This 8-week course is intended
for beginners, but those with some back-ground in Russian are also
welcome. The fee for this course is $48, payable at the first class.
The instructor for this class is Professor Bill Parsons of Eckerd
College. For more information, please contact the instructor at
parsonwh@eckerd.edu

Beginning on Wednesday, September 17 a class on Russian
Culture and Conversation will be offered at the Florida International
Museum (100 2™ Street North in St. Petersburg) from 6:00 to 8:00
p.m., taught by Helena Kazakova. This 10-week non-credit course
focuses more on Russian culture with an introduction to the Russian
language. The cost of this program is $75. For more information
about registration, please call Jackie Addis, 341-4441.

Make plans now to
attend the Russian
Heritage Old Russian
New Year's Gala
Celebration. We are
looking to repeat last
year’'s success with an
outstanding party at
the St. Petersburg
Yacht Club. You
may make your
reservations now with
the form in this news-
letter, or you can wait
for you official invita-
tion later this fall.







